
 

 
 

    

 
 

 

The George Karusky, IV Memorial Foundation keeps the spirit of GK4 alive. Georgie was a true Ryan 
Raider with a strong commitment to his Archbishop Ryan family. He was a three-sport athlete who played 
baseball, soccer, and football. Georgie was selected as All-Catholic for football which helped him earn an 

athletic scholarship to play at Chestnut Hill College in Fall of 2020. Also, he was always a proud student of 
the Bonaventure Program. Georgie gained great relationships with many people through school and sports. 

At such a young age, he brought many people together and truly embraced everyone he met. 
He is Forever in Our Hearts. 

 
The GK4 Memorial Foundation is offering two four-year scholarships, at $500.00 per year, to two students (a Raider 
and a Ragdoll) entering 9th grade at Archbishop Ryan High School for the school year of 2025-2026. Applications 
must be submitted by Saturday, March 1, 2025. 

Application Requirements 

1. Applicants must be enrolled at Archbishop Ryan High School.  
2. Applicants must play at least one sport at Archbishop Ryan High School. Bonaventure student preferred, 

but not required.   
3. Applicants may submit a typed 200-word, double-spaced essay describing why  

they feel they should receive a scholarship in memory of Georgie Karusky. The essay should be in .pdf 
form and have a cover sheet with the student’s name, parent/guardian’s name and telephone number and 
emailed to gk4foundation@gmail.com  OR; 

3. Applicants may submit a one-minute video describing why they feel they should receive a scholarship in 
memory of Georgie Karusky. The video should be emailed to gk4foundation@gmail.com which includes 
the student’s name, parent/guardian’s name and telephone number. 
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